
 
 

   

   

June 11, 2018 
050/2018-VOP 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: Timetable for Delivery of Second Set of Upgrades to BM&FBOVESPA 
Clearinghouse’s Systems. 

As agreed at the workshop held on May 22, 2018, the second set of upgrades and 
improvements to BM&FBOVESPA Clearinghouse’s processes and systems, 
described in External Communication 045/2018-VOP, dated May 17, 2018, will be 
delivered for certification on July 7, 2018, and is expected to go live in the first half 
of August.  
 
The presentation used in the workshop is available at 
http://www.bmf.com.br/Portal/pages/Newsletter/BMFBOVESPA/Downloads/Works
hop-Segundo-Pacote-Melhorias.pdf 
 
 
If you are interested in testing and certifying the upgrades and improvements to 
BM&FBOVESPA Clearinghouse’s processes and systems, you can request 
support by telephone on +55 11 2565-4400 or by email at cert@b3.com.br.  
 
Further information can be obtained from Post-Trade Support by telephone on +55 
11 2565-5000, option 3, or by email at ssp@b3.com.br. 
 
 
 
 
Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto  
Chief Operating Officer 
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